
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
September 24, 2015  
 
Tracy Robinson, Wastewater Superintendent 
City of Corning 
P.O. Box 538 
Corning, AR 72422 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number:  AR0033979, AFIN 11-00061 
 Missing Discharge Monitoring Reports 
 
Dear Permittee: 
 
We have reviewed the above referenced file and determined the Discharge Monitoring 
Reports (DMRs) for the following monitoring periods are not on file: 

 

 06/30/2015; Discharge Number 001-A 

 07/31/2015; Discharge Number 001-A 
 
If you have already sent the DMRs in question, please re-send a copy so we may place 
them on file and correct our records. If analysis was not conducted, please write an “E” 
in each section for that parameter on the DMRs provided to denote “Analysis Not 
Conducted”. Submit two legible copies of each DMR with an original signature and 
date by the Cognizant Official. Your response should reach the Department by October 
8, 2015. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please refer to NPDES Permit Tracking 
Number AR0033979 and AFIN 11-00061 in any written correspondence to this 
Department. Should you have any questions, feel free to call me at 501-682-0823 or e-
mail me at barber@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kyle Barber 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
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